


Following on from the symposia, the DFG and the SCJ-Section 1: 

• Agree to further strengthen their cooperation;

• Recognise the characteristic contribution of the humanities and social sciences, which are highly

multidisciplinary, transdisciplinary and international; they agree to foster these unique qualities;

• Reaffirm the importance of the humanities and social sciences as a place for reflection on

challenges and opportunities in academia, culture, the economy, politics and society;

• Agree to maintain an open and intercultural dialogue on the role and responsibilities of the

humanities and social sciences in order to form a basis for the justification of their public funding

and acceptance;

• Agree to foster an open discussion on the evaluation criteria for research funding to maintain

and gain trust within the research community and in society.
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